
 

“GOONJ: an enchanting connection 

“The measure of our giving is not just the quantity but the immense love we pour into it” 
 

 

AECS has partnered with Goonj an NGO to provide assistance to the victims of Assam Floods and other affected 

areas. The collaboration aims to extend support to the districts of Dhemaji, Jorhat and Lakhimpur in Assam 

aswell as regions like Himachal Pradesh Uttarakhand and Jammu & Kashmir. These areas have been facing severe 

challenges due to flash floods landslides and continuous rainfall. AECS is committed to making a positive impact 

and helping those in need during this difficult time. 

The event of collecting donations for Goonj a nonprofit organization began with a call to action for parent’s,staff 

and students to contribute. Students took the initiative to educate their fellow Magnolians about the significance 

of this cause. Donations poured in from all grades in the form of grains biscuits medicines sanitary napkins 

umbrellas and clothes. The generosity and support from management, parents and staff were overwhelming. 

Eventually on August 2nd, 2023 students and staff gathered at the Goonj office to hand over the collected items. 

It was a deeply gratifying experience and we extend our heartfelt thanks to all those who participated in this 

noble endeavor. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Packing process 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

On February 2nd, Kindergarten, Grade 1 and Grade 2 students at AECS Magnolia 
Maaruti Public School Bangalore, celebrated Community Helpers Day with heartfelt 
appreciation for the essential members of their school community. The students 
expressed their gratitude by presenting sweets and greeting cards to the security 
personnel, chefs, supervisors, administrative staff, and other supporting members 
who contributed to the smooth functioning of the school. The initiative aimed to instill 
in the young students a sense of respect, empathy, and recognition for the diverse roles 
played by individuals beyond the classroom. Through this act of kindness, the students 
learned the importance of acknowledging the efforts of those who work tirelessly 
behind the scenes to ensure their safety, well-being and comfort within the school 
premises. As the students exchanged sweets and heartfelt greetings with the unsung 
heroes of their school, they forged meaningful connections and strengthened the 
bonds that united them as a community. Community Helpers Day at AECS School was 
not just a day of celebration but a profound lesson in empathy, gratitude, and the 
power of collective appreciation. A few glances are shared below. 


